
THANK YOU
The Clarke family would like to thank you all for your kind donations 
The treatment went well, it was a mixture of three different treatments 1.Hyperthermia, 
2. Intravenous Vitamin C, 
3. Intravenous Ozone, 
which the Doctor recommended because of my current condition. I have Sarcoidosis of the lungs, but 
Praise be to God I believe that with the faith and prayers and donations, I will soon be in good health. I 
realise it will take time for the body to recover, but I am confident that this treatment is doing some 
good. I have just had my 1st session of treatment and my sleep is much better and there is a marked 
improvement in my phlegm, which no longer has blood in it. We are due to return again to Germany for 
the 2nd session of treatment in a few weeks, as the doctor suggested I rest for a time to see the affect 
of the 1st session.  
So once again we are asking for donations to put towards the cost of the treatment.
You may be asking: “Why go to Germany?”
Here in the UK, there were only 3 clinics that use this Ozone treatment, 1 has recently stopped using it, 
the 2nd refused to help and the 3rd was far too expensive for the Ozone treatment, £7,000 for a 3 week 
course.
Germany was the cheaper option and they have many more years of experience using this treatment 
to successfully treat life threatening illnesses.  We stayed with friends and travelled to the clinic 
everyday, which was about 4 miles away from where we were staying.  The pictures above show the 
clinic, me receiving the treatment and my family. 
The treatment is not over yet. We were looking to raise about £5,000 at the beginning of our appeal 
back in August 2012, to cover 5 weeks of treatment in Germany.  So far the Lord blessed us with 
£1,470 which was not quite enough to pay for the 1st session of 2 weeks, but we went by faith and 
fortunately brethren in Germany donated what we needed.  We were really touched by the response to 
the appeal and stepped out in faith to even ask all of you for money, as we know there are so many 
demands on people’s finances these days. We are very grateful to all those who gave and those who 
prayed for our trip. We have many testimonies of how the Lord blessed us on the journey and while we 
were away.  The brethren over there were also very supportive.
We have since received £600 and still need £2,330 for the 2nd session of treatments. So we are once 
again appealing for help to raise the rest of the money by the 5th November 2012.

Once again Thank you for all that you have done already for me and my family.
May God Bless you.


